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April 15, 2003 
Electronic Bulletin No. 399 
RE: New service from St. Louis, MO to Salt Lake City, UT 
 
 
 
 
To our valued customers,  
 
Effective April 22, 2003 Pacer will offer 4th morning ramp-to-ramp service from St. 
Louis, MO to Salt Lake City, UT.  
 
The following ramp-to-ramp FAK rates will apply: 
  
From: St. Louis, MO to Salt Lake City, UT  - US$1475 per 48ft / US$1600 per 53ft 
loaded container. 
  
Train schedule is as follows: 
Gate cutoff 1800-0 
Departure 2000-0 
Arrival  1410-3 
Availability 0800-4 
 
This service is available 7 days per week. 
 
If you have any questions, please contact your local Business Development 
Representative. 
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